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Legislation/Public Safety 

Minutes* 

Tuesday October 2, 2018 Meeting, Disabled Services Conference Room C 

Members Present: Ray Pringle, Walter Johnson 

Disabled Services Staff Present: Kevin McDaniel, Kara Tucker, Clinton Hamilton 

Natalie Alden called the meeting to order at 12:35 P.M.  

Introductions were made at 12:35 p.m. Clinton Hamilton provided an update for the month of 
September. Clinton Hamilton provided FY 2018 updates, DPEP- 3,105 citations were issued.  

Natalie Alden and Dan O’Connor joined the meeting at 12:36 p.m. Clinton Hamilton provided 
an update on DPEP court hearings. The next DPEP parking court will be held on the 12th of 
October. DPEP had several outreach events in September including Mount Carmel and the 
Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office safety fair. The next DPEP certification class will be held on 
November 1st and 2nd in 2018. Natalie Alden asked if the class was still open and what the 
criteria was for background checks. Kevin McDaniel provided information regarding the 
background check requirements.  

Ray Pringle asked Mr. Hamilton to clarify a comment about a dismissed citation. Kevin 
McDaniel provided Jimmy Smith’s weekly report number regarding adaptive recreation.  

Natalie Alden asked Mr. Pringle about Brooks’ sporting events and registration for those 
events. Mr. Pringle stated that many participants continue to participate each week. Natalie 
suggested that we ask if programs can be made more accessible so new participants are included 
and given preference. Mr. Pringle to speak with Brooks about availability for new participants.  

Mr. Pringle brought an accessibility concern to the committee regarding Gateway Gun Range. 
Mr. Pringle stated that the parking lot is not accessible and caused him to fall and injure 
himself. Kevin McDaniel stated he would reach out to the organization. Mr. Pringle stated that 
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his injury was significant and he was concerned that an accommodation was not made and there 
continued to be safety issues.  

Natalie Alden asked for an update on signage for temporary construction. Ray Pringle asked for 
an update on an accommodation requests for safety reasons on roads. Kevin McDaniel stated 
that a meeting was scheduled on Wednesday to review all APS downtown and would get an 
update on the two other issues if Traffic was in attendance. Kevin McDaniel stated that he 
would reach out to Traffic Engineering and get an update on all three issues this month.  

Meeting adjourned 1:15 p.m.  
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